
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) 

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING AND RELATED SERVICES 

Tuesday, April 8, 2025 

The Town of Erwin is seeking Letters of Interest/ Statement of Qualifications (LOI/SOQ) 
from firms to provide professional civil engineering and related consulting services. The RFQ 
will be available on the Town of Erwin website at www.erwin-nc.org on or before Tuesday, 
April 8, 2025. Questions related to the RFQ shall be made by email to townmanager@erwin-
nc.org no later than May 7, 2025. Every attempt will be made by the Town to provide responses 
by 4:00 PM on May 9, 2025. Answers will be posted on our website at www.erwin-nc.org. 
Submittals must be received prior to 4:00 PM on Thursday, May 15, 2025. 

This the 8th of April 2025 
Erwin, North Carolina 
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